
 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                                    
Oct. 27, 2022 
  

Traffic Alert 
Bridge Repair Project with overnight closures on I-25 in T or C 

 

TRUTH OR CONSEQUENCES – The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) District 
One will continue making repairs to multiple bridges in Southwest, NM.   

Hasse Contracting Co. (Contractor) will be continuing with bridge repairs I-25 north of T or C, NM. The 
southbound lanes will be closed overnight at milepost 124, traffic will be diverted up and over the on 
and off ramps of the bridge starting Monday, October 31, to Tuesday, November 1, 2022, from 10 p.m. 
until 6 a.m. Continue to use caution around workers and equipment in the area.  

The New Mexico Department of Transportation is committed to the safety of the traveling public and 
appreciates your cooperation during this work. For updated information go to: New Mexico 
Department of Transportation at www.nmroads.com or call 511.  
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